
From: idris Orughu < >  
Sent: 2023/02/03 12:05 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re- OZS-2020-0036 & OZS-2021-0018 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello,  
 
My name is Idris Orughu, I am a resident of Wards 1&5 with the following address,  Bear Run 
Road, L6X 2Y9. 
I am in opposition to the application that will be presented to the council by Planning and 
Development Team. 
 
1879 Queen St W and 1857 Queen St W. 
I hereby grant authorization to post this correspondence to the following agenda items 7.3 and 
7.5. 
For safety reasons, please redact my private information including my email. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Idris 
 


